
 

Burke Shire Flood Update – Gregory  

Please be cautious when moving about the community because although the floodwater is receding, 
we do not know what damage has been caused to the road network and various infrastructure 
which may be still under water. There could be concealed hazards and other dangers that cannot be 
seen. 

Due to the likelihood of bacteria being within the floodwaters, people should avoid walking in the 
water where avoidable. Please do not swim in the floodwaters.  

If you notice other hazards in the community, please contact Council as a matter of priority. 

 

Resupply of food: 

Resupply was delivered to the Gregory community yesterday and remaining items today.  

Going forward, the process for resupply will be as follows: 

 Any Gregory businesses or residents that are still in their homes will be required to order 
and pay for their own food supplies. Council will organise and cover the costs of 
transportation of food to the community whilst the road remains closed.  

 Any residents who have been evacuated from their properties and are accommodated 
elsewhere will need to liaise with Madison Marshall on 0427 436 086 in relation to food 
orders.  

At this stage, we will be trying to organise weekly resupplies from Cloncurry and will be touching 
base with all residents over the coming days to have an arrangement in place. 

As a general reminder, resupply is for essential items only. See attached a copy of the essential 
resupply guidelines.  

 

Over the coming days Council will releasing further community notices, particularly on Community 
Recovery.  

 

If you have any concerns or queries, please contact one of the following: 

 Burketown Police  0475 823 556 

 CEO Dan McKinlay  0437 238 957 

 Clinton Murray  0408 872 377 

 Madison Marshall  0427 436 086 

 

 

 

Dan McKinlay  
Chief Executive Officer  
14 March 2023 
  



 

Queensland Resupply Guidelines  
 

 

 
 


